
 

December 2022 Suggestion Box Items for web site 

  

1. CFO Search (Lukas Green 12/1/22): With Dr. Matson's announcement of leaving the 

university, will the search for a new VPBA/CFO be put on hold until a new president is 

selected? 

a. Saw Jessica pretty immediately at an event and asked her. Currently there are no 

plans to put the search on hold. 

b. Saw Lukas at the same event and relayed this. 

2. Virtual options (Cristina Dominguez 12/8/22):  Is it possible that the January 5 All Staff 

Meeting could have a virtual option? I will still be out of the office that week but would 

like to tune in. 

a. Forwarded to Allison Noll, chair of the planning committee 12/8/22 

b. Solution:  the meeting was recorded and distributed.  

 

 

 

 


